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Guidelines: Applicable to Doncaster and District Family History Society 

Members Undertaking Research For Others 
 
Although Doncaster and District Family History Society provides a limited Search and 
Print Service (Doncaster Health Authority Death Registers 1875 to 1928 and Bawtry 
Cemetery Index) the Society does not undertake paid research and does not recommend 
any individual researcher or organisation to others. 
 
Members (and visitors) using the Palgrave Research Centre may seek assistance from the 
Duty Volunteers to help them do their own research. Any help provided by the volunteers 
is offered in good faith. The opinions they offer are their own and the Society is not 
responsible for any errors or omissions resulting from the advice given. 
 
Members must not say they are representing Doncaster and District Family History 
Society unless they have prior permission to do so from the Executive Committee. 
 
If members are undertaking research for personal financial gain, they must make it clear 
to prospective clients that this is a private arrangement and has no connection to the 
Society. Doncaster and District Family History Society also recommends that paid 
researchers make the terms of their offer and details of their fees clear from the outset.  
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